Steve Harshman

Good Morning,

I am writing to lend my support for the Brook Mine Revised Draft Permit Application. It is so
important that we keep Wyoming moving forward. This is yet another tool in our toolbox of
diversification and growth of our economy. I think we will look back decades later and recognize
the importance of this work for all of Wyoming and our nation. Thank you for your consideration
and your hard work.

Regards,

Steve Harshman



